
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 16th August 2017 

Attendees: Keith Emsden, Alicia Higgins, Barry Winterbottom, Dr Derek Say, 

Sandra Williams, Jean Hirst, Marsha Raynes, Becky Clowes, Ron Law, Sister 

Lyca Downing  

Apologies: Helen Greer-Waring, Katrina Fletcher 

1. Welcome and Apologies 

Keith welcomed everyone. 

2. Minutes of July Meeting and Approval 

The minutes from the last meeting were approved. 

3. Matters Arising 

None. 

4. Treasurer’s Report 

The balance was the same however it was agreed the PPG would give the 

surgery £175 for a new ear machine. 

5. Vice Chair/Secretary’s Report 

None. 

6. News from the Surgery 

The Macmillan coffee morning is going to be held on Friday 22nd 

Setember2017. The flu jabs will start on the 7th September. 

7. News and Discussion RE: Rotherham PPG Network Meeting 

The next meeting is Tuesday 5th September. 

Rotherham hospital is going to start limiting children’s operations and any 

major operations and patients will be sent to other hospitals for these 

operations. 



8. C.R.Y. Charity Fund Raising 

RUFC put forward to their bosses to do something with C.R.Y. It was suggested 

that a bucket collection at one of the Rotherham home game from the 18th – 

26th November in the C.R.Y. awareness week. Also in the awareness week a 

coffee morning could be held. The possibility of working with the academy was 

also suggested. The RUFC grounds may be used to help raise awareness and 

for a day of physical activities. 

9. Any Other Business 

None. 

10.Next Meeting Wednesday 20th September 2017 at 6PM 

The meeting closed at 7pm. 


